
      Seahill Residents Association 

      SeaHill 

      Hollywood 

      Co Down 

      BT18 0DU 

      14/03/13 

 

Ref: Northern Ireland Planning Bill 2013 

 

DOE Committee 

Parliament Buildings 

Stormont Estate 

BT4 3XX 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

I am hereby voicing our objection to the proposed N.I. Planning Bill 2013 with particular reference to 

clauses 2,6,10 and 20 which we find unworkable. 

 

We are agreeing with the paper produced by Prof.  Geraint Ellis  ( Queen’s University Belfast ) dated 

14th Feb 2013. 

 

We would be grateful if our objections are taken into consideration to arrive at workable wording of 

the Bill 

 

An acknowledgement would be appreciated  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

C R Johnson  

Chair  Seahill Residents Association   



 


